
Mrs. Clark                 ELA 20F 

Hello readers and writers! 

Just a reminder that school is winding down quickly and the June 19, 2020 

deadline is fast approaching.  I will accept any ELA 20F work that you have done 

this semester, including Romeo and Juliet (even if it was due in February). 

You still have time to work on and submit your assignments from Forbidden 

City,  April Raintree, and the Depression/Scottsboro Boys/Colin Kaepernick 

package. (Wow, who knew Colin K. would be so relevant right now?!) 

You have been given a lot of choices in the assignments so find something that 

you can complete and get to work on it! It all counts! 

Remember that we teachers are all here to help you whether you have questions 

or you just have finished work that needs to be turned in and you can’t get to the 

school. Get in touch! We can make it work. 

Many of you have done an amazing job during the COVID-19 shut down and we 

are all really proud of you…This wasn’t easy!  

Remember, staying healthy is the most important thing! Take care! 

And call 204-367-2296 or email lclark@sunrisesd.ca if you need anything. 

Mrs. Clark   June 9, 2020 
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